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On October 12-15 Grinnell College hosted a CRAFTY workshop on statistics. Twenty-seven statisticians and mathemati-
cians, representing academia, government, business, and industry, discussed the mathematical needs of statistics as well
as the place of statistics within the undergraduate mathematical sciences curriculum. The workshop report articulates

the recommendations coming from that discussion. This talk will discuss those recommendations. (Received October 03,
2000)



